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Dear Parents, 

 
We have had the most amazing week at school, the children have been 

immersed in fun, challenge and enrichment all week! 
 

On Monday we celebrated our World Book Day.  
Thank you for the amazing effort you made with 

the costumes and props your children brought to 
school, you really did the most excellent job!  

 
All of our children looked amazing, as did our 

incredible teachers. A massive thank you to Mrs 

Fairhurst for organising a real-life author visit. 
Jenni Spangler, author of The Vanishing Trick 

really inspired the children and helped them to 
recognise their own gifts and talents in their 

writing. 
 

 
 

Class 3 had an 
extra special 

treat, working 
with Jenni on an 

inspiring writers 
workshop and 

were given their 

own ‘magpie’ 
books to enable 

them to record 
thoughts, ideas 

and notes for their 
future novels. 
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Class 1 were so 
inspired by Jenni 

that they created 
their own story 

book display in 
their classroom 

the very same 

day, well done 
Class 1!  

 
 

Class 2 were also busy writers on Monday - they each designed their own 
mini books taking on the role of author and illustrator.  The books really 

were good enough to publish! 
           

                              
                                

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

We have also continued to celebrate science week and have been busy 
testing the strength of bridges, investigating finger prints and dissecting 

flowers to understand how they grow and reproduce.  The children have 
focussed on an activity a day to engage and challenge their scientific 

knowledge and skills. 
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This week our church also welcomed the new 
Priest in Charge Lynn Caudwell to our community.  

We are very excited to work alongside Lynn in 
God’s love and we will welcome her into our 

school to meet all the children in the coming 
weeks.  There is a special Family Service on 

Sunday for Mothering Sunday at 10.45am and 

some of our children will read prayers and present 
welcome cards from all the children at our school.  

All families are welcome to attend. 
 

 
Our merit winners this week, we are so proud of you all! 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Lara Phillipa Luke 

 

Newsflash! We have extended the deadline to enter the recycled musical 
instrument competition until Monday 20th March so if you’ve not already 

entered get creating this weekend! 
 

 

Finally, please don’t forget chocolate bingo tonight, we are very much 
looking forward to a fun night of bingo with some delicious looking prizes 

to be won! 
 

Have a wonderful weekend and happy Mother’s Day to all our special 
ladies.  We hope you have a day as special as you! 

 
Mrs Willis 

Headteacher 
 

Dates for the Diary: 
 

Tuesday 21st March   Swimming – Years 2-6  
     After School Games Club for those signed up 

 

 
Wednesday 22nd March   After School Lego Club for those signed up 

 
Thursday 23rd March   PE – all children to come to school in PE Kit 

Friday 24th March  Forest School – come to school in warm, old 
clothes with boots & waterproofs in a bag 
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